## PENTECOST GERANIUM GARDEN

We will be having our red geranium garden for Pentecost. The donation of a geranium is a wonderful way to honor or memorialize someone. If you would like to contribute a plant (s), please indicate below. The plants may be picked up after the 10:00 a.m. service on June 5<sup>th</sup>. Plants that are not picked up will be planted in the cemetery. Please put this form, along with a check in Rene's mailbox or mail it to Prince of Peace, P.O. Box 5184, Brookfield, CT 06804.

If you don't want to purchase a geranium, you can make a donation to the Love Fund in honor of or in memory of someone, The Love Fund is the pastor's discretionary fund, used to help church members and other local people facing a financial crisis.

## PLEASE NOTE: ORDERS MUST BE PLACED NO LATER THAN JUNE 1<sup>ST</sup>.

Name:		Telephone:
Geraniums: 6" pot	_@ \$7.99 =	
Geraniums: 10" pot	@\$23.99=	
Love Fund: \$		
Given in honor of:		
Given in memory of:		
Given as a Thanksgiving to God:		

